
 

 

EXERCISE EXERCISE EXERCISE 

MetroHealth is currently evaluating a patient who spent the last several weeks in the Democratic 

Republic of Congo with a group of Northeast Ohio clinicians treating Ebola patients. 

This patient is exhibiting flu-like symptoms, and is being isolated and monitored while additional tests 

are taken. Ebola is not confirmed. 

MetroHealth has specially trained nurses and infectious disease experts ready to care for patients in this 

community. Every precaution is being taken to ensure the safety of the patient and caregivers who are 

highly trained and following strict protocols.  

If you have any further questions about Ebola, please call the Cuyahoga County Board of Health at (234) 

567-8910. 
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